
Bartleet  Electronics  sells  radio
links.
The Radio Communications Division of Bartleet Electronics has been sold to the
Red Alert Group of Companies.  This is part of the Bartleet Electronics move
towards re-housing business activities within its core competency in information
technology.

According to Bartleet Electronics’ Managing Director Sunil Wijesinghe, this move
gives them the ability to focus better on resources in their IT customer base
ensuring that  they receive the latest  technology,  with substantially  improved
levels of delivery, service and support. “Our goal is to continue to enhance our
core business whilst adding new products and peripherals to our product range in
keeping with customer demand.”

The Red Alert Group of Companies has been marketing and supporting radio
communication equipment for over two decades. It operates the “BELL” Alfa-
numeric  paging  system  and  is  also  engaged  in  hi-tech  electronic  security
systems/advanced, fire detection/protection equipment.
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